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 Ms Sue Lovecy, Head of School

Dear parent,

Year 6 Quinta residential - St Martins School and Feeder Primary Schools

15th and 16th July 2019  

We are pleased to be able to offer the opportunity for your child to attend our Year 6 residential at the Quinta Christian Centre at Weston Rhyn as part of our Induction Programme for students joining us in September 2019.

The main purpose of this venture is to make sure all students feel confident and happy about joining St Martins School year 7 and to meet some of their new teachers and all of their new friends. They will have two very busy days, one entertaining evening and one (usually exciting!) night together, completing a variety of tasks which encourage cooperation, team building and new friendships.

A variety of staff from St Martins School and the feeder Primary Schools, where possible, will accompany the students and provide many of the activities. Also working with us will be Thirzla Deakin, the Education Officer at Quinta, who works with us regularly.

We are asking for a payment of £29 this year to cover some of the expenses for the two days.

This will pay for 

· all activities

· use of all the Quinta facilities

· overnight stay in Quinta hall – students will be accommodated this year in the halls bedrooms which sleep 2,3 or 4 students and are of a hotel standard.

· transport of equipment and students’ belongings to Quinta

· cooked evening meal on Monday evening

· packed lunch on Tuesday

Students will need to provide their own packed lunch and drinks for Monday.(Any student on free school meals who wishes to have lunch provided should complete the relevant section of the attached form)

In cases of genuine difficulty in paying for the residential, we are very happy to help with instalments etc. Please contact me at school if you will find it difficult to pay.

As in previous years, it will keep costs low if all students are brought to St Martins School reception on the morning of Monday the 15th by 8.45 am and are collected from the Quinta at approximately 3 pm on Tuesday 16th July. 

Please complete the enclosed form and return it directly to St Martins School for my attention.

If you have any questions, please contact me at school. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Sue Lovecy - Head of School 

St Martins School - Year 6 Quinta 15th / 16th July 2019

Consent Form

Please complete and return to:

St Martins School for the attention of Sue Lovecy by Friday 28th June 2019 with payment of £29.

Cheques should be made payable to ‘St Martins School Fund’

I have read the information outlining arrangements for the Year 6 residential and give permission for:

 _________________________________________ (name of student)

from ________________________________________ Primary School to attend the at 

the Quinta camp activities and to stay overnight.

I will collect her/him from the Quinta at 3pm on 16th July.

Signed________________________________ (Parent/guardian/carer)

Any medical or dietary needs we need to be reminded of:

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Details of emergency contact:

Name



Relationship to child

Telephone number

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
ST MARTINS SCHOOL
                                                                                                          Moors Bank
                                                                                                          St Martins

                                                                                                          SY10 7BD






                         01691 776500
reception@stmartins3-16.org


